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2021 Annual Notification of Asbestos Containing Materials 

In compliance with the US Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Asbestos Hazard 

Emergency Response Act (AHERA), an inspection for asbestos-containing building materials 

was completed in 2010.  The inspection findings and asbestos management plans have been on 

file in the school administrative office since that time. 

The EPA requires re-inspections of the asbestos materials every three years.  An accredited 

Inspector/Management Planner performed the re-inspection of the building on 5/4/2010 and 

issued a report regarding the results.  There were no significant changes in condition of the 

remaining asbestos.  All asbestos containing materials in the school are in good condition and 

will continue to be managed as recommended by the accredited Management Planner. 

The results of the re-inspection and the 6 Month Surveillance are on file in the Management Plan 

in the school’s administrative office and are available for public viewing.  Rene’ Jenniges, the 

Asbestos Program Manager, is available to answer any questions you may have about asbestos in 

the building at 507-342-5389. 

 

 

 

2021 Annual Pesticide Notice 

Effective in 2000, MN state law requires schools to notify stakeholders of pesticide applications 

on school property.  This notification will include an estimated schedule of pesticide applications 

which is available for public viewing at the school office.  If any individual wishes to be notified 

of a pesticide application made on days other than those specified in the schedule, please contact 

the school office at 507-342-5389. 

 


